
Dear Valued customer, 
 
Due to the increased security risks and marine war risk, insurance 
premium for all vessels calling ports in Israel has been increased.  
 
To ensure we are able to continue providing services, the War 
Risk  Surcharge (WRS) for OOCL shipments to/from Israel to all 
destinations except USA ports will therefore increase to USD 35/TEU, 
effective immediately.  
 

For USA shipments effective date of the increased WRP is November 15th  
 
Always at your service 
Best Regards 

Adi Hovav 
ISRAEL SCANDINAVIAN MARITIME AGENCY LTD 
As Agents Only for OOCL 
Direct Phone : +972-4-8680781 
Fax :      +972-4-8664902 
Mobile: +972-54-2446403 
E.mail : adi@israscan.co.il 
Visit us at our new website at Israel Scandinavian Maritime Agency 

 
 
 
 


